
MASS INTENTIONS   
 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

SAT FERIA 
 

 VIGIL MASSES 
 5.00pm St Joseph Mass Richard O’Halloran RIP 
 6.00pm St Philip Neri Mass  Mary and Paddy Kyne RIP 

 
 

SUN SECOND SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

  9.00am St Philip Neri Mass  Alfred Fenech RIP 
 9.00am St Teresa  Mass Tommy Kennedy RIP 
 11.00am St Patrick Mass   People of the Parish  
 11.00am St Philip Neri Mass   Margaret Ann Barker RIP (1st Anniv) 
 5.00pm St Philip Neri Mass     Patrick M. Boyle RIP 
 

MON MEMORIAL | SAINT ANTHONY  

 6.00pm St Philip Neri Mass  Timothy John Mellows RIP 
 

TUES  FERIA  

 9.10am  St Joseph  Mass School Community (Invitation only) 
 2.15pm St Patrick’s School Mass School Community (Invitation only)                                                                                                            

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

WED         FERIA 

 9.15am St Patrick Mass   St Martha’s Project, Bethlehem 

 9.30am St Philip Neri Mass  School Community (Invitation only) 
12.10pm St Philip Neri Mass   Paul Hayton RIP 

 6.30pm  St Joseph Exposition and Confession   
 7.00pm St Joseph Mass  Juliana Eze RIP 

THU FERIA 

 10.30am St Teresa Exposition and Confession   
 11.00am St Teresa  Mass The Kelly Family Intentions 
              12 noon St Joseph  Funeral Service for Maria Imri RIP (Invitation only)       

 

FRI MEMORIAL | SAINT AGNES 

 12.10pm St Philip Neri Mass Pat Rowe RIP (25th Anniv) 
  

 

 

SAT FERIA 

 10.00am                  St Philip Neri Mass Barry Chinnery RIP   
 12 noon               St Philip Neri Baptism of Amelia Blazejowska (Invitation only) 
 2.00pm                 St Philip Neri Syro-Malabar Rite Mass 

 VIGIL MASSES 
 5.00pm  St Joseph Mass    Gordon and Enid Neale RIP 
 6.00pm  St Philip Neri Mass   Mary Dynes RIP 
 

SUN THIRD SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME  

                  9.00am   St Philip Neri Mass    Maureen Lenehan RIP 
  9.00am   St Teresa Mass    Sr Susan and Sr Mary Intentions 
 11.00am St Patrick Mass    Mick and Teresa Moore RIP  
 11.00am St Philip Neri Mass        Miguela Vilenter and Sr Marcianna 
 5.00pm  St Philip Neri Mass   People of the Parish  

 

SECOND WEEK OF ORDINARY TIME 
(Year C) Sunday 16 January 2022 

  
Contact Us 

 

The Presbytery 
3 Chesterfield Rd South 
Mansfield 
NG19 7AB 
 

website: 
www.stphilipmansfield.com 
tel: 01623 623458 
email: 
spnmansfield@hotmail.co.uk 
 

Saint Joseph’s Convent 
tel: 01623 845091 

Parish Team 
 

     Parish Priest 
     Fr John Kyne 
     email: john.kyne@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

 

     Assistant Priest 
     Fr Marc Besana 
     email: marc.besana@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

 

     Assistant Priest 
     Fr Shalbin Marottikudy MSFS      
     email: shalbin.marottikudy@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
      

     Pastoral Assistant   
     Sr Susan Richert PBVM 
 

    Secretary 
     Catherine Whiteley 
     email: spnmansfield@hotmail.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding St Philip Neri 
  Danuta Allsop & Theresa Croll 

 

Safeguarding at St Joseph’s/St Teresa’s: 
Kate Gilbert 

 
 

Safeguarding at St Patrick’s:  
                       Cath Henson 
 

 

 

 
 

Churches:     Saint Joseph       Langwith Rd, Shirebrook, NG20 9RP 
Saint Patrick Clipstone Rd West, Forest Town, NG19 0BU 
Saint Philip Neri  3 Chesterfield Rd South, Mansfield, NG19 7AB 
Saint Teresa  High St, Market Warsop, NG20 0AG 

 
 

Schools:  All Saints Voluntary Academy (Secondary) 
Headteacher:  Mr C. Cuomo tel: 01623 474700 
 

St Joseph’s Voluntary Academy (Primary) 
Exec. Headteacher:  Mrs D. Tibble tel: 01623 742609 
Head of School: Mrs D. Seaman        

  St. Patrick's Voluntary Academy (Primary) 
                             Headteacher: Mrs J. Smedley             tel: 01623 478090 
  

St Philip Neri with St Bede Voluntary Academy (Primary) 
Headteacher:  Mr D. Steele     tel: 01623 489010 
 
 
 

 
 

CONFESSIONS 
 

St Joseph: Wednesdays 6.30pm to 7.00pm             St Patrick’s: Wednesdays after 9.15am Mass 
St Philip Neri: Saturdays 10.30am to 11.30am        St Teresa: Thursdays 10.30am to 11.00am   
 

 
 

   

SECOND COLLECTIONS 
 

Sick and Retired Priests Fund: 16 January 2022 

mailto:shalbin.marottikudy@dioceseofnottingham.uk
mailto:spnmansfield@hotmail.co.uk


PRAYER 
 

Those who have died recently, Maria Imri whose funeral service will take place at                              
St Joseph’s on Thursday 20 January at 12.00noon. Please remember Maria and her family in 
your prayers. Funerals - capacity within the social distanced church. Please attend only 
at the invitation of the family. 
 

Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions January 2022:  We pray for all those suffering from religious 
discrimination and persecution; may their own rights and dignity be recognized, which originate 
from being brothers and sisters in the human family. 
 

GENERAL NOTICES 
 

 

Social Distancing in Our Churches:  
Following consultation with Parish Councils and Core Groups, we have come to the following 
decisions: We will continue to use the Diocesan booking system. Instead of booking an 
individual place or family pew you will be asked to book the number of seats you require for 
yourself or your family. Our churches will continue to be socially distanced. 
Masks will continue to be worn in church. Our attendance at life-cycle ceremonies will continue 
to be by family invitation only and be limited to the socially distanced capacity of our churches. 
The reception of Holy Communion has returned to its rightful place within the Mass, and takes 
place with the assistance of our stewards and our Eucharistic Ministers, who have returned to 
service in the sanctuary. We are in the process of reviewing our procedures. Thanks, as always 
to all our stewards for keeping us safe at Mass. Fr John 
 

Parish Priest’s Induction at St Patrick’s: On Sunday the 16 January, Canon Michael 
O’Donoghue, the Dean of Sherwood, will visit St Patrick’s and at the Sunday Mass will 
Induct Fr John as Parish Priest. This celebration is a little overdue but a pleasant way to begin 
the New Year. 
 

St Martha’s Crib Collection: On behalf of the Ladies of St Martha’s House, Bethlehem, we 
would like to thank you for your very generous Christmas Crib collection of £670.00. 
 

Prayer: GOD OF LOVE show us our place in this world as channels of your love for all the 
creatures of this earth, for not one of them is forgotten in your sight. Enlighten those who 
possess power and money, that they may love the common good, advance the weak, and care 
for this world in which we live. The poor and the earth are crying out. O LORD, seize us 
with your power and light, help us to protect all life, to prepare for a better future, for the 
coming of your Kingdom of justice, peace, love and beauty. PRAISE BE TO YOU! AMEN. 
Pope Francis (adapted from Laudato Si). 
 

Encountering God in your daily work – For four Wednesdays, starting on 12 January at 
7.00pm, the diocese will be running an online course looking at how we can encounter Jesus   
in our daily work and how it can help us to grow in holiness too. We spend more hours in a      
week at work than doing most other activities (including going to church) so let’s make an 
experience of daily glory rather than a daily grind. For more information visit: 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/onlineevents 
 

PEACE DAY: There is a prayer service by PAX CHRISI on Sunday 16 January at 4.00pm. - 
via Zoom - to register go to... https://paxchristi.org.uk/peace-sunday-2022/ 
 

You can also read Pope Francis' Message for 2022 Day of PEACE .....- the text will be sent 
out by email - but can also be read on line...on the Pax Christi website. 
 

Deanery Meeting: On Saturday 22nd January 2022 at 10.30am to 1.00pm in St Philip Neri 
Hall. This is a meeting for delegates of each parish community – a report will be fed back to 
everyone after the meeting.  
 

The purpose of the meeting: is to enable each parish / chaplaincy to share two actions it has 
decided upon; 2) this will be followed by a time of prayerful discernment; 3) then discussion 
and agreement on what as a Deanery can do better together, rather than separate, to enable 
more fruitful dialogue with the wider community (ecumenically, with other faiths, in 
charitable outreach and with civic bodies). 
 

Vacancy for Lay Chaplain at Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi- Academy Trust: 
Location: De La Salle Hub – All Saints’ Catholic Voluntary Academy, and its feeder primaries 

– Holy Trinity in Newark, St Joseph’s in Boughton, St Joseph’s in Langwith Junction,                        

St Patrick’s in Mansfield, and St Philip Neri with St Bede in Mansfield. Closing date: 9.00am, 

Monday 24 January 2022. Details of this post and an application form are available on our 

website www.ololcatholicmat.co.uk/vacancies 
 
 

 

ST BERNADETTE’S COMMUNITY 
 

Next Mass: At St Mary and St Laurence will be celebrated on Friday 4 February at 10.00am.  
 

 

Gathering Each Monday: At Hillstown Community Centre in Bolsover in the Pavilion for 
coffee/soup; 12.00pm – 2.00pm.  All welcome. 
 

  ST JOSEPH 
 

Shirebrook Core Group Meeting: On Monday 17 January at 7.00pm via Zoom. This is an 
open meeting, if anyone from the Shirebrook community wishes to join. Please contact   Sr 
Susan, if you would like the link. 
 
 
 

  ST PHILIP NERI 
 

60th Wedding Anniversary:  Anne and Roger Chambers would like to thank everyone for 
their Mass cards, gifts and cards which they received on the special occasion of their 60th 
Wedding Anniversary celebrated last week. A Mass will be offered for your intentions. 
 

Ladies Recollection: On Thursday 20 January 2022 at 4.00pm (No booking required). 
 

St Philip’s PPC Meeting: On Thursday 10 February at 7.00pm. If there is anything you 
would like put on the agenda – please contact Catherine in the office and she will pass it on. 
 

  ST TERESA 
 

St Teresa’s Core Group Meeting: On Tuesday 8 February at 7.00pm via Zoom. This is an 
open meeting for anyone from the Warsop community who wishes to join the meeting. 
Please contact Sr Susan if you would like the link. 
 

Thank you: To everyone who helped to buy and to change the decorations in church from 
Advent to Christmas.  Thank you also to all those who helped remove the decorations. 
 

BOOK FOR MASS  -  WWW.MASSBOOKING.UK 
 
 

 

With the exception of St Patrick’s our churches are using the diocesan booking system 
on www.massbooking.uk to pre-book your individual places at Mass. Please book the 
number of seats you require for yourself or your family. Face masks to be worn and 
distancing to be observed at all times.  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK FOR MASS. 

http://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/onlineevents
https://paxchristi.org.uk/peace-sunday-2022/
http://www.ololcatholicmat.co.uk/vacancies
http://www.massbooking.uk/


 
Honouring Sunday 
During the pandemic, public worship was suspended for a time and there have been re-
strictions on parish life.  As a result, people have been exploring other ways to practice their 
faith including Spiritual Communion via live streaming. The Eucharist is the source and sum-
mit of our spiritual and pastoral life. The Sunday Eucharist is a gift; as God’s holy people we 
are called to praise and thank God in the most sublime way possible. When the Church 
speaks of the Sunday obligation, it reminds us that attending Mass is a personal response to 
the selfless offering of Christ’s love. We now encourage all Catholics to look again at the pat-
terns which they have formed in recent months with regard to going to Mass on Sundays. The 
Sunday Mass is the very heartbeat of the Church and of our personal life of faith. We gather 
on the “first day of the week,” and devote ourselves to the apostles’ teaching and the fellow-
ship, to the breaking of bread and the prayers (Acts 2:42). Extract from CBCEW 
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/bishops-statement honouring-Sunday   
 

Faith in Families: From 5 January Faith in Families will be merging with a larger charity and 
agency called “Adoption Focus” who are based in the West Midlands. It has its roots in Catholic 
Community and whilst Faith in Families will no longer exist, it is hoped that it will give financial 
stability.  Therefore, there will be no more collections of Faith in Families boxes. Thank you to 
all those who have contributed in the past and I am sure if you wish to continue to contribute 
to a Catholic based adoption society, then Adoption Focus will be pleased to receive your 
donations. 
 
Laudato Si - January 
Theme - Eat Less Meat and Dairy 
Event – Vegetarian / vegan food parish shared table/ tasting event 
•             Have at least one vegetarian day each week, then increase it to 2, 3, 4 days and 
beyond! 
•             Exchange tried and tested vegetarian/vegan recipes 
•             Exchange ideas for tried and tested ready - made vegan foods from the supermarket 
•             Have a vegan cake tasting event 
•             Swop cow’s milk for vegan alternatives 
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